
APRIL 2 3 1979 

Docket No 50-261 

Mr. J. A. JQnes 
Senior Vice President 
Carolina Power and Light Company 
336 Fayetteville Street 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27602 

Dear Mr. Jones: 

We have completed our review of your submittal of March 15, 1979 (as 
supplemented April JO, 19791 regarding the acceptability of the 
proposed Isolation Valve Seal Water (IVSW) system. Based on our 
evaluation, which is enclosed, we find that the proposed-IVSW system 
meets the requirements -of an engineered safety feature as well as 
10 CFR 50 Appendix J requirements., We, therefore, conclude that the 
proposedIVSW system is acceptable and can be used in performing future 
Type C tests on those valves served by the system.  

Sincerely, 

Original Signed By 

A. Schwencer, Chief 
Operating Reactors Branch #1 
Division of Operating Reactors 

Enclosure: D.ISTRJBUI.L0f 
Safety Evaluation (,,Docket File. 50-26 P. Kreutzer 

NRC PD ACRS (16) 
cc: w/enclosure Local PDR J. Carter 

See next page NRR Rdg W. Russell 
ORB1 Rdg J. Buchanan 
V. Stello TERA 
D. Eisenhut 
R. Vollmer 
B. Grimes 
Attorney, OELD 
I&E, (3) 
A. Schwencer 
C. Trammell 
D. Neighbors 790620091 

O F9Mi > BI D O p.g 

BURNAM IE ..... . . . ....... . . . .... ....................... ,.. . .... .., ..j.....  
DA1.... ......'7 .. ..... :. Q4 .  

D.. ... ....(..7.90 , .I ........ .............................. ...... ... ....  

N=C FORM 318 (9.76) NRCH 0240 U.S. GOVERNuMENT PRIaNNG OPIEe: 1a7e - 265 - 16*



0 Pjk REGt 4UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555 

***2 April 23, 1979 
Docket No. 50-261 

Mr. J. A. Jones 
Senior Vice President 
Carolina Power and Light Company 
336 Fayetteville Street 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27602 

Dear Mr. Jones: 

We have completed our review of your submittal of March 15, 1979 (as 
supplemented April 20, 1979) regarding the acceptability of the 
proposed Isolation Valve Seal Water (IVSW) system. Based on our 
evaluation, which is enclosed, we find that the proposed IVSW system 
meets the requirements of an engineered safety feature as well as 
10 CFR 50 Appendix J requirements. We, therefore, conclude that the 
proposed IVSW system is acceptable and can be used in performing future 
Type C tests on those valves served by the system.  

Sincerely, 

A. Schwencer, Chief 
Operating Reactors Branch #1 
Division of Operating Reactors 

Enclosure: 
Safety Evaluation 

cc: w/enclosure 
See next page



Mr. J. A. Jones 
Carolina Power and Light Company 

cc: G. F. Trowbridge, Esquire 
Shaw, Pittman, Potts and Trowbridge 
1800 M Street, N.W.  
Washington, D. C. 20036 

Hartsville Memorial Library 
Home and Fifth Avenues 
Hartsville, South Carolina 29550


